
Thank You Thursday 10/10/24

This week's #ThankYouThursday features Marley who is in the 3rd grade.  This sweet message comes from Lyla
who is a 5th grade student, a member of our MBN News Team, and Marley's big sister.  Lyla writes, “I want us
to say thank you to Marley because she is my little sister and the kindest, sweetest, and the funniest girl
you will ever meet, that is why.”   Thank you, Lyla, for writing in to share this thank you for Marley!  We are
thankful for both of you!

Every Thursday we provide our school community an opportunity to share a thank you on our morning news
broadcast. The form to submit a nomination is available in ClassLink for staff and students. 
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